
From: Read, David
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: FW: port st joe biomass
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2011 9:52:40 AM

 
 

From: Tom & Karen Spragg [mailto:tkspragg@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2011 5:58 PM
To: Read, David
Subject: port st joe biomass
 
Has there been any more permit applications for  the possible biomass plant in Port St. Joe?
As a new property owner in St. Joe I find the possibility of a biomass plant quite concerning.
It would totally destroy all the progress that St. Joe has made since the closing of the
Chemical Plant. Please Advise
Karen Spragg
tkspragg@yahoo.com
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